From: Angela Stevens

To: Manston Airport
Subject: TR020002 Manston Airport DCO Non-material changes
Date: 03 August 2023 19:03:09

Re: TR020002 Manston Airport DCO Non-material changes
Dear Sirs,

I believe the 2 non-material changes proposed by RiverOak Strategic Partners (RSP) are
logical.

The first change includes compensation to the previous owners, Stone Hill Park, but as
RSP bought the airport on the last day of the Examination, the original sum is far too large.
Hence the reduction.

The second non-material change proposed by RSP is because they feel the wording of
Article 21 (3) is ambiguous. It might be interpreted that RSP would have to exercise its
powers of compulsory acquisition immediately after the end of any legal challenge, rather
than within one year. This non-material change is designed to give clarification to avoid
this potential problem.

I confirm that I believe the 2 non-material changes are logical and would therefore ask that
the Secretary of State for Transport grants the Applicant, RSP, permission to make them.

Yours faithfully,

Angela Stevens.


mailto:ManstonAirport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

